
 

Oakhurst Learning Center Newsletter     
EVENTS	&	DATES:	
Monday,	December	5th											 	Frosty	Play	for	2’s	and	3’s	

Friday,	December	9th														 	Frosty	Play	for	VPK	

Friday,	December	9th		 					 	Last	day	to	turn	in	vacation	requests	for	Christmas	and	New	Years	Week	

Saturday,	December	10th		 	Parents	Night	Out	4:30-10:30	pm	

Tuesday,	December	13th											Winter	Show	for	Mrs.	Jackie,	Mrs.	Racey,	Mrs.	Ashley	&	Ms.	Serina	Classes.		

															Children	arrive	6:15	.	Show	Begins.	6:30	

Thursday,	December	15th									Winter	Show	for	Mrs.	Santos,	Ms.	Amber	and	Mrs.	Naples	Classes	

	 	 	 															Children	arrive	6:15.	Show	Begins	at	6:30	

Friday,	December	16th		 			Holiday	Parties	for	Classes	(Santa	visits!)	

Monday,	December	19th	-January	2nd	–	Public	School	Closed.	No	VPK.		

Friday,	December	23rd																	Oakhurst	Learning	Center	is	Closed		

Monday,	December	26th		 			Oakhurst	Learning	Center	is	Closed	

Monday,	January	2nd		 	 			Oakhurst	Learning	Center	is	Closed	

Dear	Families,		
Please keep an eye on your teacher’s classroom window for information on all the fun events we have planned this month!   

We hope you all have a wonderful and joyful holiday season!!  

NEWS FOR ALL  
 

• Please make sure your child has a sweater or jacket labeled with their name in their cubby for the changing 
weather! 
 

• Elementary School Age Parents please read Ms. Clouds bulletin board and school-age newsletter for 
information on winter break.  
 

•  Rates for the weeks of December 19th and December 26th will be $179 for VPK and Elementary School Age.  
 

• Please park in the school parking lot and the church parking lot on the night of our winter shows. Please do not 
drive on the church lawn. 
 

• Parents night out will be taking place on Saturday, December 10th from 4:30-10:30pm. The children come to 
the school for a fun night of crafts, games, pizza and a pajama party while the parents get a chance to go out 
on the town for a date or perhaps holiday shopping without the kids! The cost is $40 per child and $10 for 
siblings.  
 

• On December 16th we will say goodbye to our Mrs. Racey. After over twenty years of teaching at Oakhurst 
Learning Center, she is retiring and moving up north to be with her family and to be a fulltime Nana! We will 
all miss her dearly. Thank you Mrs. Racey for all you have done for our children and families!  
 
Have a Safe and Wonderful Holiday Season!  


